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December 15, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
As the winter break approaches, we want to provide you with a few updates. Our clients 
are enjoying a variety of holiday activities and celebrations throughout this week at 
SBC. 
 
Please note, the SBC website has been updated with our holiday closure dates.  
 
We have also added additional new virtual sessions for individuals to view and enjoy 
during the break.  
 
Our team has done another wonderful job of decorating the program rooms, and this 
year we want to share with everyone, so videos of the holiday decorations will be 
posted on our website as well.  
 
If you have any questions about locating the above-mentioned items, please contact us 
by this Friday, December 17th. 
 
From our SBC family to yours, we wish you all a joyful holiday season and a very Happy 
New Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathryn Melrose 
CEO 


